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Zagreb, March 10 2014 

Dear colleagues, 

VSITE is a private college for Information Technology, which monitors the development of 

cutting-edge technologies and transfers high quality expertise and specialist knowledge to its 

students through bachelor and master degree programs, lifelong learning programs and other 

formal and informal forms of higher education. Via the Innovation and development centre 

VSITE contributes to the development of the economy, the digital economy and the digital 

society through professional and scientific projects involving the students, teachers and partners 

from home and abroad. 

Because of the quality and relevant programs of study, VSITE students acquire knowledge and 

skills which increase their prospects of employment in the fast-growing ICT areas. The 

knowledge and competencies of VSITE students in resolving technical and specialist issues, their 

innovation and contribution to the design, development and maintenance of information systems 

and completing complex IT operations, consulting skills, effective work in project teams, their 

ability to manage projects and their entrepreneurship make VSITE a recognizable higher 

education institution in the Croatian educational and research community according to the 

strictest criteria of uniqueness and excellence. 

VSITE would like to partner up with other foreign universities and research institutions, and 

thereby improve the mobility of students and teachers at VSITE and expand their knowledge and 

competence in the further development and implementation of new cutting-edge technologies.  

VSITE is an associate member of SEFI and an institutional member of EURASHE. We are also 

holders of the Erasmus Charter for Higher Education and will participate in the Erasmus+ 

programme. 

If there is an interest in cooperation of any kind, I would kindly ask you to contact me at 

darija.pesut@vsite.hr. We are very much looking forward to cooperating with you and hearing 

from you soon on this matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

Darija Pešut 

Vice-dean of Academic Affairs 

International Relations Office Manager 
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